
  

Welcome Back 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

• Please ensure your child brings a labelled water 
bottle to school every day. 

• Forest school is likely to be every other Wednesday 
or Monday. 

•  P.E kits should be brought in on a Monday and be 
left in school until Friday.  

• Children should read on a daily basis and complete 

their reading records. We aim to change books as 
regularly as required. 

 

ENGLISH 

In English this half term, we will be 
continuing to focus on the structure of our 
sentences. We will start the term by 

looking at the story of ‘Mr Wolf Pancakes’ 
and creating our own recipes thinking 
about the verbs and adjectives we can 
use. We will form these recipes after 
taking part in cooking our very own 
pancakes. Yummy! 
 
  

 

MATHS  

This half term in Maths we are continuing to 
explore addition and subtraction. We will be 
adding and subtracting by finding parts of a 
number using part whole models. 

In the second half of the term, we will be 
learning about 3D and 2D shapes. This will 
include recognising and naming shapes as 
well as counting sides. 

 
  

 

Computing D & T  

This half term we will be looking at how we 
can be safe whilst using ICT devices. We will 

be learning about sites that are appropriate 
for our age and what sites we should not be 
looking at and the reasons why. We will be 
using this information to discuss if we do 
come across any inappropriate information 
or pictures when using technology what we 
should do.  

 

 

 
  

 

This term in Design and Technology the 
children will be learning about upcycling 
products. Will use our knowledge of 
recycling and will be choosing a recyclable 
object and designing how we can upcycle 
this into a new object. From our designs we 
will then make this new object.   
 

 

Horn Park Primary School 

YEAR 1 

AUTUMN 2 NEWSLETTER  

A warm welcome back to Year 1! We hope you and your family had a relaxing half term and 

are ready for more exciting learning opportunities in the Autumn. The children have already 

had a great start to the year, and we cannot wait to begin our new topics. If you have any 

questions at all, please let me know. Miss Roast  

  

 

 
In RE we are moving on from our topic of 

belonging and learning about 
Christianity. In this half term we will be 
looking at the religion and what it means 
to some people. We will learn about 
what special places people go to that 
belong to this religion and what some of 
their beliefs are. 
 

CLASS 

NOTICES 
RE 


